Notice

The order of the Hon’ble High Court of Madras regarding
admission in Medical and Dental courses of ESIC
Medical/Dental Colleges.

The Dean ESIC Medical College and PGIMSR, Chennai vide
letter no. 514-7/11/12/2011/PG Allotment/All India dated
13/05/2015 has forwarded copy of order dated 28/04/2015 of the
Hon’ble High Court of Madras in WP No. 12953 of 2015.
According to the order of the Hon’ble High Court of Madras:

“The selection of students for the year 2015-16 in ESIC run
Medical Colleges is subject to result of Writ Petition”.
Accordingly all candidates are hereby informed that the admission
to PG Medical Courses in ESIC run Medical Colleges will be
subject to outcome of the above mentioned Writ Petition (which is
pending before the Hon’ble High Court)
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